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September 14, 2020


Dear Parents & Carers


Parent Pay – Snack Money

We have introduced a new payment item to our Parent Pay App for snack money so that snack money can be paid online. Due to school administration procedures and in light of Covid-19 restrictions we are doing our upmost to become a cash free school. 

The new payment item is a voluntary payment for all parent and carers of £5 per child every half term. This can be paid termly or as often you can up to a value £30 for whole year. The payment is voluntary as stated above; this letter is advisory for those who wish to pay. 

If you have already made cash payment to class this money will be added to your Parent Pay account in the next few days. If you have not signed up for Parent Pay and do not have a login or password pleases contact the school office and we will provide you with the necessary details. Once you have activated your account you can make online payments straight away. If you cannot access or use Parent Pay for any reason PayPoint cards are available, please call the office to request one.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact myself in the office

Kind regards



Suzanne Frith
Admin Assistant


[image: G-RAID:Work In progress Design:Kings Mill School:Kings Mill Stationary:Kings Mill Address.jpg]
image1.jpeg
School

Early Years
Student Centre
Residence




image2.jpeg
Kings Mill School, Victoria Road, Driffield, YO25 6UG
T: 01377 253375 | E: kingsmill.specialschool@eastriding.gov.uk

www.kingsmillschool.co.uk

Gail Lawton M.Ed, Headteacher




